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Policy         
        

 

PARENT-TEACHER CONFERENCES 

 

The Long Hill Township Board of Education (BOE) is committed to an educational 

program designed to enable staff members to help each individual student in his or her 

progress toward the goals of this district.  It recognizes that parents should be continually 

apprised of the progress of their children in order that they may better support the work of 

the schools.  The BOE believes that conferences between parents and teachers offer a 

valuable opportunity for each to share information and insights which will enhance the 

efforts of both to assess and meet the needs of the child. 

 

The BOE directs the Chief School Administrator (CSA) to implement this policy by 

devising a program of parent-teacher conferences which shall not deny to any parent who 

wishes it the opportunity to confer with his/her child’s teacher(s).  Such a program shall 

include telephone and evening conferences as well as daytime conferences as the need for 

each may dictate. 

 

 

 

 

 

Adopted:  December 18, 1972 

Reviewed and readopted : March 14, 2011 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


